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Dear Second Grade Parent/Guardian:

The Iowa Department of Public Health has recently put into effect a law requiring that every student

entering Third Grade have a certificate of vision screening.

To be considered a valid vision screening, the screening may be performed up to 12 months prior to

the student’s enrollment date or within 6 months of the student’s enrollment date. Vision screenings

may be performed by a registered nurse, health care provider, optometrist, or ophthalmologist.

Please have the certificate of vision screening form completed and return it to the school by the

beginning of the school year.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Thank you!

Heather Boswell RN

CD PK-6 Elementary Nurse

heather.boswell@centraldecatur.org

641-446-6521 or 641-446-4452
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